
Pondicherry Park Stewardship Committee
March 7, 2019

5:00 pm

Present: Mary Jewett (LEA rep, committee chair); Heather Rorer (LELT alt); Dan 
Edwards (Town rep); Mark Lagoda (Town rep); Dick Bennett (Town alt); Leigh Macmillen 
Hayes (LEA alt)

Unable to attend: Robert Peabody (Town Manager); Glenn Zaidman (Selectman); Bob 
Murphy (Town Liaison); Allen Erler (LELT rep)

Hazardous Trees Update: Discussion focused on how the committee can best work 
with the Town within the parameters of the Conservation Easement and inform the 
public of the process. Decision made to have Mary and Heather meet with Town 
Manager Peabody and Public Works Director Kidder. 

Universal Access Trail Update: LELT has forwarded $10,000 grant received for this 
project to the  Town to do work based on committee’s recommendations. Concerns 
raised that Pondicherry Park fund be saved for other park needs. 

Next meeting: April 4, 2019, 5 pm.

Meeting adjourned at 6:25 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Leigh Macmillen Hayes
committee clerk


